
 
 
 
UPDATE ON THE WIDENING OF THE MINIMUM SPREAD 
OBLIGATION ON SELECTED BONDS 
 
 
1. In line with the press release dated 16 July 2002, the National Treasury 

indicated that it would analyse the impact of widening the bid-offer spread 
on selected bonds. 

 
2. The National Treasury stated that it reserves the right to move back to the 

original position, if in its opinion, and in the views of market participants, 
the market was negatively affected. 

 
3. Since the widening of the bid-offer spread was implemented on 31 August 

2002, the analysis and market opinion, indicate that the performance of 
Primary Dealers has not been affected by this decision.  For this reason 
the National Treasury has resolved to maintain the spread. 
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